
   MAINE TOWNSHIP PRESENTS  
SGT. KAREN LADER MEMORIAL  

GOOD CITIZEN’S AWARD  

 

2024 Nomination Form  
 

The Sgt. Karen Lader Memorial Good Citizen’s Award will be presented to a Maine 
Township resident who has demonstrated strong support and dedication to their 
community.  
 
The winner will receive a plaque that will be presented at the Maine Township Annual 
Town Meeting, held on April 9, 2024. Nominees will be notified in advance.  
 

Deadline for submission: March 29, 2024 
 

Return nomination form to:  
Maine Township Clerk Peter Gialamas 

Maine Township Town Hall  
1700 Ballard Rd.  

Park Ridge, IL 60068  
Email: info@mainetown.com 

 
 
 
 
 

Nominee Information:  

Name__________________________________________________________________  

Address__________________________City________________________  

Phone Number___________________________  

Age __________________  

Nominator Information:  

Name___________________________________________________________________  

Address__________________________City________________________  

Phone Number___________________________  

mailto:info@mainetown.com


Please answer the following questions. If desired, attach a separate page.  
 

1. How has the nominee demonstrated strong support and dedication to their 
community?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2. Provide examples of local programs/organizations that the nominee is involved 
with. How has this involvement impacted the community?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. Provide any additional factors which you feel are important for consideration of 

your nominee for this award. 

 


